PARISH MEETING Wednesday 11" April 2018
DELIBERATION (SECULAR)

The Electors and Ratepayers of the Town and Parish of St. Peter Port at a meeting held this day in
pursuance of the foregoing publication have:

Voted the amount of £701,622.00 which together with the Ecclesiastical needs of £76,954.00
totalling £778,576.00 to be levied by means of Owner’s Rate at a rate of 22.25 pence per TRP
unit.

Approved the said Owner’s Rate together with that approved at the meeting convened by the
Rector and Churchwardens shall be levied by applying the relative factors to the TRP unit value of
the Cadastre categories as published.

Voted the amount of £1,136,764.00 to be levied by means of Refuse Rate for the current year at a
rate of 89.43 pence per TRP unit on all domestic categories publicised after due explanation
having been given.

Senior Constables’ Overview of Parish Matters
The Senior Constable gave an overview of relevant parish matters including reports from
committees.

Any Other Business:

The Dean of the Douzaine asked if any Elector or Ratepayer had any matter they wished to bring
before the meeting, well understood that no decision could be taken other than asking the
Douzaine to consider the matter raised.

Any Other Business:

Mr C Hudson — has attended many meetings on the waste strategy and is concerned about fly-
tipping near his home, which has been reported to the police. He suggested a fly-tipping officer and
a hotline be initiated.

Mr C Meinke - agreed that fly-tipping is going to be more of an issue. Should penalties be
strengthened?

Mrs Z Lihou — more community awareness is needed. Could incentives be offered for reporting fly-
tippers?

Mrs Frattorini — commented on the mixture of colours used in St Peter Port for road furniture,
railings etc.

Mr R Le Cras — agreed that fly-tipping will get worse. Deputies should be pressurized to revert to
the old system of disposing of refuse.

Deputy Mooney — pointed out that he did not vote for the waste strategy.
Deputy Le Clerc — stated that Mont Cuet landfill is now full and also commented on the high cost of
cremations and suggested that memorial stones could be placed at Candie Cemetery. Could this

be publicized?

Deputy Gollop — Is the Parish able to pursue fly-tipping prosecutions? He also asked if the
Douzaine was abfe to help with the Island Wide Voting referendum polling stations?
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